TOWN OF DUNE ACRES COUNCIL MINUTES – Special Meeting March 2, 2021

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council met for a special meeting on Tuesday, March 2, 2021, via videoconference. President Richard Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m., with Council Members Peter Bomberger and Alexander Stemer, Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst in attendance.

COMMUNITY CROSSING GRANT CONTRACT AWARD: It was moved and seconded to award the Community Crossings Grant Summit Drive guardrail and town-wide crackseal award to Duneland Landscape, LLC in the amount of \$123,684.28

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:35 A.M.

	RICHARD HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President
	PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member
	ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member
TEANINETTE E DADCE CLULT	
JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Tr	easurer